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RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 

Bogotá D.C., August 9th, 2022. In development of the inter-administrative contract signed 
between the District Secretary of Finance and GEB, and as a result of the exploration work 
carried out by the advisors to determine the feasibility of disposing of nine-point four percent 
(9.4%) of the subscribed and paid shares of GEB owned by the Capital District of Bogotá, the 
District Secretary of Finance requested to Grupo Energía Bogotá the anticipated termination 
of the Contract.  
 
GEB will proceed in accordance with the request of the District Secretariat of Finance. 
 
 


